
 

Daily Bulletin 
Monday, April 15, 2019 

Order Pictures @ mylifetouch.com with you Picture Day ID: MI548589Y0 

 
Hex 6:  Will begin tomorrow. 
 

JH Band:  JH band goes to study hall today. 

 

CHAMP MEETING: Tuesday, April 23 during High School lunch in Mrs. Sam Schmitz’s room. 

 
STUDENT OF THE QUARTER: These students need to stop by the office to get their reward beverage: 

Kirsten Heiberg Samantha Wellnitz Mardi Ehrmantraut Morgan Glenz Caden Elbert 
Trent Londo Annie Roggenkamp Abby Ervasti  Jackson Weniger  
     

Drivers Ed classes have been scheduled and will begin May 28th. Sign up for the class and grab 

registration form in the District Office. 
 

Honor Society:  There will be an Honor Society Meeting TODAY in Mrs. Brewer's room during PT2. 
 
Post Prom Party: This year's post prom party will include a hypnotist, Knockerballs, National Guard obstacle course, 
trikes, Dance Revolution, bean bag tournament, dog tag maker, food, and prizes. All students attending prom are admitted 
to post prom for free. Any other students (grades 10 and older) will be charged $10 for the event. Every student attending 
post prom must register in the office. Deadline is Thursday, April 18. 
 

PROM:   
1. Prom Participants: Please pay for prom tickets ASAP. Last day to pay is April 26th. 

2. The picture sign-up sheet for prom will go up in the senior hall Tuesday April 9. Please do not scratch other peoples’ names 

out. Picture forms will be available from Mrs. Youngbauer.  Please return picture form to Mrs. Youngbauer by April 26th. 

3. Prom Participants with a non-Verndale School guest need to get a dance permission form from the office, get it filled out and 

return it to Mrs. Youngbauer by April 26th. 

Sports/After School Activities: 
Softball:  
Softball games @ Pine River have been postponed. 
Speech Banquet: 
Join us for a speech banquet, honoring the 2018-2019 Verndale Speech Team. Tuesday, April 16th 
3:30 PM in the Auditorium. Awards & Treats 
Thanks - see you there!! 
 

Advanced Cheer:  Advanced Cheer, beginning /intermediate stunt cheer camp. 7-12th grade, 2 pm -4 pm June 10-14th 

Cost is $50. Sign up slips in Mrs. Orsburn’s room. 
 

COUNSELOR INFO: 
Seniors: Seniors that have been accepted to a university, college, tech school, apprenticeship, we would like a copy of 

your acceptance letter! Please bring your letters in to Mrs. Tackmann to make a copy. If you have accepted a job for after 
high school also see Mrs. Tackmann.  
 

 
 



EMPLOYMENT: 
Summer Job:  Anyone ages 14 plus, interested in working at the school this summer, please get an application in the 

office. These need to be turned in by May 1st." 
 

Job:  Will you be 18 and in need of a summer job? Minnesota Energy is looking to hire summer students to provide various tasks at 

job sites throughout the summer months. More information is available in the office or from Mrs. Tackmann and Mrs. Aeling.  
 

Tri-County Health Care is once again participating in the Summer Health Care Intern Program to provide students a 

chance to work in a health care setting. This program is only open to juniors going into their senior year. Work schedule will 
be Tuesday and Thursdays for 6-7 weeks beginning in June. Applications, cover letter and letter of recommendation are 
due by April 26. See Mrs. Tackmann for more information. 
 

Summer Internship: Interested in learning more about radio? Looking for a paid summer internship? Hubbard Radio in 

Wadena is looking for a summer intern. If interested see Mrs. Tackmann. 
 

Community: 
ATV Safety Class:  A field day class for youth 

For ages: 11-15 Date: Saturday, June 22nd 2019 
Time: 1:30 - 5:00 pm or until done 
Where:  Knob Hill Sportsman Club, 13334 Knob Hill Road, Wadena, MN 56482 
Cost: $24.95 Payable online.  There will be no additional cost from instructors 
All Participants must have completed the online course before class begins it can be found on: MNDNR Education, then go 
to AVT Safety Training link.  A completed certificate is required to participate in the field day.   
For questions call or text Brad after 2 at 639-4766. 
Anyone born after June 30th, 1987 is required to be certified 
 

Spring Sports Participants - Lyle's Shoes is offering a 10% discount on any shoe order made by April 15. You need 

to participate in softball, baseball or track and field. Forms can be found in the office. 
 

Student Ambassador Team Members Wanted: 
Part of becoming a certified Level 1 High Reliability School is being a demonstration site moving forward.  A very powerful 
testimony during our demonstration site visit a few weeks ago was a student forum where our students talked to our visitors 
about the changes they have seen in our district over the past few years. 
In preparation for hosting future groups, I would like to develop a Student Ambassador Team.  These students would be 
called on to have conversations with our guests during HRS visits.  These students may also be called on for other events 
when we host guests in the building (music programs, lunch w loved ones, etc). 
If you are interested in being part of this team, please come see Mr. Follingstad or let a teacher know. 
 

 



 


